
 

Rectory Hours  
Monday-Friday 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 4:30 PM 

Sunday 8 AM, 10 AM, and 12 Noon 

5PM in Spanish 
 

Daily Masses  
Holy Rosary and Divine Mercy Chaplet 

after Daily Masses 

Monday-Friday at 7:30 AM and 11 AM 

Saturday 7:30 AM Only  (No 11 AM Mass 

on Saturdays) 

Devotions and Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena after daily 

Masses on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration on Fridays after 

7:30 AM Mass. 

Benediction at 10:45 AM 
1st Fridays Spanish Adoration  

beginning at 7 PM. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 3:30 PM to 4:15 PM and 

Thursdays after the 7:30 AM and  

11 AM Masses 

 

Rectory Office 732-449-6364 
Bulletin   Ext. 114 

Religious Education Ext. 105 

Social Concerns  Ext. 108 

      Spanish Ministry       Ext. 104 or 

            Ext. 105 

Weddings  Ext. 100 
 

Ministries 
Altar Rosary Society 732-528-6948 

Bereavement Ministry 718-637-1162 

CYO   732-685-6011 

Music Ministry  908-415-0212 

Rosary Makers   732-245-8405 

215 Crescent Pkwy, Sea Girt, NJ  08750 ● Phone 732-449-6364 ● www.stmarkseagirt.com 

St. Mark’s Catholic Church 
 

Fr. Miguel Virella, SVD, Pastor 
Fr. Miguel Valle, Parochial Vicar 

Dr. Joseph V. Stillo, Deacon 
Michael Keary, Deacon  

Fifth Sunday of Easter              May 18, 2025 

http://www.stmarkseagirt.com
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Please pray for our sick: Regina Shine, Pat Gibbs, 
Joseph Gallagher, Marilyn Woerner, Ann Lehberger, Joan 
Trutneff, Kevin Motzenbecker, Kenneth Thorne, Mary 
Bogan, Patty Accavallo, Donna Brundage, Daniel 
DeSeno, Thomas Weeks, Jan Soriano, Nadine Piccolo, 
Patti & John Hillenbrand, Raymond Burghart, Joan 
Langlois, Robert Czech, Janet Thomas, Bruce Bogan, Sr. 
 

Please Note:  Names will remain on the sick list read at 
mass for 4 weeks and then removed unless the requester 
calls to remain on the list for another 4 weeks.  To ensure 
the consent of the person whose name appears here, the 
pastor's policy requires that only they or a family member 
may request a name be added to this list.  Names will 
remain in the bulletin until the person or family request it 
be removed. 

St. Mark’s Church is wheelchair accessible. 
There is a ramp on the north side, and an 
elevator on the south side of the church.  
Handicapped parking is located in the 
driveway, the south side of the church, and 
in front of the church. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMEBER 
 

May 18: Knights of Columbus Membership Drive & 
Breakfast. See page 5. 
 

May 22: Memorial Day Goodie Bag donations for our 
homebound and elderly are due by 9am. See page 7. 
 

May 26: Emily Walker Memorial Day Walk for Hunger. 
See page 9. 
 

Rosary Makers will not meet on Memorial Day 
Monday, May 26. Our next meeting will be on Monday, 
June 2 at 1pm in Fr. Child's Hall. 
 

May 26: The Rectory Office will be closed in observance 
of Memorial Day, and will reopen on Tuesday, May 27 at 
9AM. 

Due to an early printing deadline, collection 
data for the weekend of May 10/11, 2025, was 
not available at the time of publication. It will 
be included in next weekend’s bulletin. 

We are so grateful to all those who make a financial 
sacrifice each week to support our parish and its 
ministries. We would especially like to thank all who 
faithfully use their weekly parish contribution envelopes, 
as well as those who give online through the Parish 
Giving program. Your continued generosity and 
commitment are deeply appreciated. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May 18, 2025 
 

Monday Acts 14:5-18 Ps 115:1-2, 3-4, 15-16 Jn 14:21-26 
Tuesday Acts 14:19-28 Ps 145:10-11, 12-13ab, 21 Jn 
14:27-31a 
Wednesday Acts 15:1-6 Ps 122:1-2, 3-4ab, 4cd-5 Jn 15:1
-8 
Thursday Acts 15:7-21 Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 10 Jn 15:9-11 
Friday Acts 15:22-31 Ps 57:8-9, 10 and 12 Jn 15:12-17 
Saturday Acts 16:1-10 Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 5 Jn 15:18-21 
Sunday Acts 15:1-2, 22-29 Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8 Rv 21:10-
14, 22-23 Jn 14:23-29. 

The Rosary Makers will not meet on Memorial Day, 
Monday, May 26th.  

Our next meeting will be on Monday, June 
2nd at 1pm in Fr. Child's Hall (Saint Mark's basement). 
As always, we welcome anyone interested in making 
rosaries as well as our faithful rosary makers.  

“With the Rosary, we continually raise a song of love 
from earth. In the excessive materialism of our life, it is a 
bright cloud of spirituality, rising from every home and 
every heart." (Servant of God Fr. Dolindo Ruotolo).  

Questions? Contact Maria  
mgchecton@gmail.com or (732) 245-8405. 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel School Registration is 

Now Open！ We are now accepting applications for the 

2025-2026 school year! Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
School offers a safe, nurturing environment where faith 
is woven into daily learning and activities. Now enrolling 
students in Kindergarten through 6th Grade. 
 

For more information, please call 732-775-8989. Join 
our school community where faith, learning, and love 
grow together every day! 

Eternal Rest grant onto them, O Lord, and let perpetual 
light shine upon them.  

 

Please remember in your prayers those of our diocese, 
parish, friends, and family members who have recently 
died. 
 

 † Christine Coburn  
 

May the angels lead you into paradise.  

mailto:mgchecton@gmail.com
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† This Week’s Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 19 

7:30 AM 
† Lorette Jordan by Estate  

11:00 AM 
† Beverly Juliano by Roberta & Mark Hayek 

† Fran Devine by Peggie & Jim O'Brien 

† Michael Mulshine by Rick & Gerri Venino  
 

Tuesday, May 20 

7:30 AM 

† Dorothy Wright by Family  

11:00 AM 

† Jaylen Jose Santiago by Diana Zuna & Family 

† Gaetano Virdo by Bertucci Family 

† Joseph Valentino by Claire Lisanti  
 

Wednesday, May 21 

7:30 AM 

Private Intention 

11:00 AM 

† William Heindle by Estate 

Maureen Frio by Eileen & Pete McHugh 

† William Lambertson by John Wheeling & Judy  
 

Thursday, May 22 
7:30 AM 

† Mercedes Lacu by Amy Longo  

11:AM 

† Stephen J. Bohacik by Bohacik Family 

† Thomas Conneely by Rob & Heather Crimmins-Fraser  
 

Friday, May 23 

7:30 AM 

† Julie Buonocore by Fred Buonocore  

11:00 AM 

† Gregory King by Peggie & Jim O'Brien 

Drs. Michael & Debra Norko by Mary Saksinsky  
 

Saturday, May 24 

7:30 AM 

† Barbara Kane by Kane Family  

4:30 PM 

People of the Parish  
 

Sunday, May 25 

8:00 AM 

† Helene Baeszler by DeCastro Family  

10:00 AM 

† Stephen J. Bohacik by Bohacik family 

† Helene Baeszler by Pat Weeks 

Dr. Fredrick & Mary Catherine Paternoster, 40th Wedding 

Anniversary by William & Maureen Romanello  

12 Noon 

† Helene Baeszler by Melissa Giegerich 

† Kenneth Schafer by Stebbins Family  

5:00 PM 

† Alcira Garcia by Patty D'Andrea 

WORD OF LIFE 
Provided by Mary’s Child Pro-Life Ministry 

 

“Without a foundational, practical formation, it is difficult for 
our consciences to guide us well in concrete situations. As 
Catholics, we have the immense gift of the teaching authority of 
the Catholic Church and can turn to it for help forming our 
consciences. For example, learning about Christian moral 
principles, reading the Catechism of the Catholic Church, or 
researching what the Church says about a challenging teaching 
will help us grow in knowledge of the truth.”  USCCB 
Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities, “Understanding Conscience” 
ACTION CENTER 
FACING UNPLANNED PREGNANCY?   Need 
Help?  Contact Birthright @ 800-550-4900 or locally @732 747
-7600 for assistance with testing, doctors, food, housing, 
counseling, and other services at little or no charge. 
SIGNUP FOR ACTION ALERTS - at 
www.humanlifeaction.org,  https://www.votervoice.net/
USCCB/home, and https://njcatholic.org/faith-in-action  Our 
legislators have begun to bring abortion legislation to a vote 
without customary comment periods and discussion before 
voting.  We need to mobilize quickly and respond immediately 
to their actions. Please sign up directly for action alerts so you 
can update legislators immediately about proposed legislation. 
UNDERSTANDING THE INTERSECTION OF YOUR 
HEALTH AND YOUR FAITH - Families often seek guidance 
as they encounter difficult health decisions.  It may involve 
questions of infertility, hospice care, end-of-life food and 
nutrition for a loved one, etc.  How does one navigate these or 
other difficult decisions that are ethically consistent with church 
teachings?  Visit www. www.ncbcenter.org for more 
information or a free consultation. 
WALKING WITH MOM’S IN NEED - Since 1985, Good 
Counsel Homes has helped more than 8,000 homeless women 
and children move from a crisis situation to receive concrete 
help and build a brighter future. GCH is a group of 4 residential 
homes in NY/NJ that provide housing, food, and counseling 
services for parenting, nutrition, budgeting, spirituality, chastity 
and vocational training.  For more information visit 
www.goodcounselhomes.org  
THE MISSION OF MARY’S CHILD PRO-LIFE 
MINISTRY is to defend the truth of Jesus Christ.  Each human 
being is a gift from God, made in His image and likeness, 
worthy of dignity, respect, and protection from conception until 
natural death.  We raise our prayers, concerns, and funds in 
support of this Truth, and we support organizations that 
consistently live and value the Gospel of Life. If interested in 
this ministry, contact the rectory for our parish Pro-Life 
representative.  
Visit our websites  dioceseoftrenton.org/respect-life-
ministry  USCCB:usccb.org/prolife  OR  respectlife.org. 

http://www.humanlifeaction.org
https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/home
https://www.votervoice.net/USCCB/home
https://njcatholic.org/faith-in-action
http://www.goodcounselhomes.org
https://d.docs.live.net/dd89c45f0f575847/Documents/Church/Bulletin%20-Word%20of%20Life/November%202021/dioceseoftrenton.org/respect-life-ministry
https://d.docs.live.net/dd89c45f0f575847/Documents/Church/Bulletin%20-Word%20of%20Life/November%202021/dioceseoftrenton.org/respect-life-ministry
https://www.respectlife.org/
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
COUNCIL #3231 INVITATION: 
ALL CATHOLIC MEN 18 OR 
OVER, PLEASE JOIN THE 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS! 
 

We are having our Membership Drive at all 
Masses, this weekend, May 17 & 18, 2025! 

 

Please Scan QR Code and put “Council 3231” 
as the Council you wish to join. 
Contact either Scotty Abercrombie: (732) 245-
3332; scottyabercrombie@gmail.com, or 
Kevin T. Fay: kevintfay@verizon.net; (732) 

681-4128. 
We meet on the 2nd Wednesday of every month, 7PM, at 
St. Denis School, Manasquan, NJ.  
 

All Parishioners are invited to St. Mark’s Parish 
Breakfast, Sunday, May 18, 2025, immediately after 
the 10AM Mass, in Fr. Child’s Hall, (Church 
Basement!) Good Food and Fellowship, provided by 
Knights of Columbus Council #3231! . We will also show 
our Membership Video to all who wish to see it! 
 

After the 5PM Mass, we will once again show our 26 
minute Membership Video, in Spanish, and have FREE 
PIZZA, for all men who wish to see the video. 
 

We support many charities, including The Madonna 
House, Holy Innocents Society, Catholic Relief Services, 
etc. Some of our Charitable Programs are FREE “Coats 
for Kids”, A summer golf tournament, Intellectual 
Disabilities Charity Drive, and Parishioner Breakfasts at 
St. Marks and St. Denis Parishes. We invite you to Grow 
your Catholic Faith, by participating in our religious 
Programs! 

Next Weekend’s Ministry Schdule 
May 24/25, 2025 

  Celebrant Deacon Reader Eucharistic Minister Usher 

Saturday, 4:30 PM Fr. Miguel   Pat Wright Anthony Granato 
Lynn Jelliff 

Jack Wright  

Anthony Granato 
Walter Henry 

Joe Walsh 

Sunday, 8:00 AM Fr. Miguel   Rose Crimmins Dan Crimmins 
Patrick Scatuorchio 

Glenn Skola 

Pat Ahern 
Leo Hurley 
Bob O'Neill 
Glenn Skola 

Sunday, 10:00 AM Fr. Valle Deacon Joe Nancy Schatzman Richard Norris 
Kelly Uliano 

Jim Sheridan  

Jim Sheridan 
Rich Siderko 

Sunday, 12:00 PM Fr. Miguel   Marge Loenser Debbie Cusimano 
Jim Welsh 

Richard DeGroote 
Howard Flood 

Today, the Diocese of Trenton rejoices and gives thanks 
to God for the election of our new Holy Father, Pope Leo 
XIV. This momentous occasion marks the beginning of a 
new chapter in the life of the Church, filled with hope and 
renewed commitment to our faith. 

Let us pray for “Pope Leo XIV, y for his strength and 
guidance as he undertakes the sacred responsibility of 
shepherding the global Catholic community. May the 
Holy Spirit inspire him in his mission to bring peace, 
justice and the light of Christ to every corner of the 
world. 

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to Pope Leo XIV 

and pledge our unwavering support and prayers as he 
begins his papacy. Together, let us move forward in faith 

and hope, embracing the teachings of Christ and working 

towards a brighter future for all. 

mailto:scottyabercrombie@gmail.com
mailto:kevintfay@verizon.net
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SOCIAL CONCERNS PROGRAMS 
 

FEEDING THE HUNGRY 
 

Are you looking for an easy way to help those in need?  
Here’s one way you can make a difference. St. Mark’s 
Social Concerns Ministry is resuming the Frozen Meals 
Program for the Center in Asbury Park which was 
discontinued due to the Covid pandemic. The Center in 
Asbury Park, Inc., is a volunteer-based New Jersey not-
for-profit service organization, providing support services 
for people living with HIV/AIDS and their caregivers 
since 1992. 
 

The process is simple!  Here’s what to do: 
 

● Pick up food trays and lids next to the kitchen 
refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall (St. Mark’s Church 
basement) 
● Fill the trays with generous portions of food 
● Label the tray lids with the contents and date of    
preparation 
● Return the meals to the freezer compartment of 
the refrigerator in Fr. Child’s Hall. 
 

Please use only the trays provided. 
 

St Mark’s volunteers will deliver the meals to The Center 
for distribution to their clients.  
 

Please contact Marybeth or Joe Walsh at 732 449-
5656 with any questions. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated. 
 

COLLECTING TRAVEL SIZE TOILTRIES  
 

St. Mark’s Social Concerns Committee is collecting 
travel size toiletry items (soap, shampoos, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs etc.) for delivery by volunteers to 
those in need in the Asbury Park area.  Containers are 
located at Church entrances.  Thank you! 
 

MERCY CENTER 
 

PLEASE NOTE: The Mercy Center is no longer 
accepting clothing donations; however, there is an 
urgent need for canned soup.  
 

Additional items needed are:  
Diapers, size 4 and larger, and baby wipes, Coffee/tea, 
Mayo, mustard, ketchup, salad dressing. 
 

Thank you for your support in  helping our community! 
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THE DIOCESE OF TRENTON is committed to the initiatives outlined in the U.S. Bishop’s Charter for the 
Protection of Children and Young People in regard to the reporting and investigation of sexual abuse 
allegations involving minors. 

If you have been sexually abused as a minor by a member of the clergy or anyone representing the Catholic 
Church, or if you know of someone who was, you can report that abuse through the diocesan Abuse Hotline. 

To report the sexual abuse of minors call our hotline 1-888-296-2965 or email us at abuseline@dioceseoftrenton.org 

Please note: The Diocese of Trenton reports any allegations of sexual abuse to the appropriate law enforcement agencies. 
Anyone with an allegation is also encouraged to provide that information to local law enforcement authorities. 
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ST. JOSEPH BY THE SEA—Our programs are 
offered to enrich, renew and deepen one’s interior 
communication with the Lord in an atmosphere of prayer, 
quiet and solitude. The scenic environment of the Atlantic 
Ocean and Barnegat Bay provides additional 
contemplative opportunity.  Current brochure can be 
found on our website at www.sjbsea.org or CLICK 

OFFERINGS AT FRANCIS HOUSE OF 
PRAYER:  Spiritual direction, a one-on-one 
conversation with a spiritual director about God in your 
life, is always available. We offer the Spiritual Exercises 
of St. Ignatius on a monthly and weekly basis, many 
opportunities to learn and practice contemplative prayer, 
reading programs on St. John of the Cross and other 
Carmelite Saints, and contemporary writers. 
For programs or to register call Trenton Diocesan 
Spiritual Center and Retreat House 609-877-0509 or 
FHOP@verizon.net or CLICK HERE. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT:  We, the Parish 
Family of St. Mark’s in our quest to follow the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ, are building a faith-based community that 
assists all people in life’s journey to be open to God’s 
love and to share His joy. We are further committed to 
address the spiritual, physical, emotional and social 
needs of all people through service to individuals, 
families, parish and the greater community. As 
responsible stewards using our individual gifts, we 
promise to celebrate, renew and strengthen our faith, and 
to live our lives as a reflection of Christ's love for others. 
St. Mark’s is designated as a Center for Hispanic Ministry 
in the Diocese of Trenton.  

“The Passing of Pope Francis”  Dear Grandmothers 
and Grandfathers: The Guild is grateful for the legacy 
Pope Francis left us with his establishment of the 
celebration of World Day for Grandparents. Let’s 
continue our commitment to pass on the Catholic faith to 
our grandchildren with renewed hope. What better way 
than to join us for our next meeting on Tuesday, May 
20th, at 11 a.m. in the St. Denis Parish Center. We look 
forward to meeting you. 

The Woman’s Club of Spring Lake invites you 
to an Evening of Céilí on Saturday, June 7, 

2025 at St. Denis Church, Manaquan. 

•Dance Lessons: 4:00–5:00 PM 

•Céilí Dancing: 5:00–8:00 PM 

•Light refreshments provided | BYO beverage 

•$20 per person 

For reservations call Mary Skola 201-401-
4562. Proceeds benefit local charities.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The 3rd Annual Norah Elizabeth Bruther 
Memorial Walk & Luncheon/Gift Auction 

Honoring the Life and Legacy of  
Norah Elizabeth Bruther 

 

Date: Saturday, May 31, 2025 
Location: Sea Girt Boardwalk (Walk) &  

Parker House (Luncheon & Auction).  
For more information visit 

www.norahbrutherscholarship.org or Scan 
the QR code to register, donate, or learn more!  

 

Norah Elizabeth Bruther was born and raised in Wall, NJ 
— a true Jersey Shore girl who loved the beach, soccer, 

friends, and family. Her life was tragically cut short by a 
drunk driver in May 2022. In her memory, her family 

created the Norah Elizabeth Bruther Memorial 
Scholarship Fund to carry on her legacy of kindness, 

connection, and community. 
Scholarships are awarded annually to:                                                                                        

-A student from Red Bank Catholic High School (NJ) 
-A student from Moravian University (PA) 

 Each scholarship follows the recipient for all four years 
of their education. 

 To date, four scholarships have been awarded. 
Join us in honoring Norah’s light and spirit. 

All proceeds go to support the Memorial Scholarship 
Fund 501c(3) non-profit. 

VISIT IRELAND WITH FR. BRIAN BUTCH 
October 13-22, 2025 

 

Escorted Motor Coach Tour. Visit Dublin, Kilkenny, 
Killarney and Galway! Mass at Our Lady of Knock! For 
$3,949 land and air based on double occupancy. 
 

For more information contact: Sherry Callahan’s 
Travel Associates at (732)449-9155. 

http://www.sjbsea.org
https://www.sjbsea.org/
mailto:FHOP@verizon.net
https://fhop.org/
https://www.norahbrutherscholarship.org/
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Iglesia de “San Marcos” Apostolado Hispano Misa Dominical: Domingo 5:00 p.m. 

Padre Miguel Valle, Vicario Parroquial 

frvalle@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 116 or 122. 

Directora del Ministerio de Religión 

Diana Zuna 

diana@stmarkseagirt.com 

Teléfono: (732) 449-6364 ext. 105 Primer Vienes de cada mes a  

las 7:00 p.m. en la Iglesia.  

Calendario de Ministerios 

Domingo, Mayo 25, 2025 

Misa 5:00 p.m. 

 Celebrante  Padre Miguel 

 Lectores  Veronica Oseguera 

Edgar Garcia 

 Ministros de Eucaristía Rosario Ramírez 
Javier Ramírez 
Margarita Zuna 

 Ujieres Edgar Juárez 
Bertin Ángel 
Jose Reyes 

Catarino Hernandez 

 Monaguillos Madeline Sanchez 

Jessica Hernandez 

Roberto Luna 

Melyssa Reyes 

Joanna Martinez 

Valeria Cruz 

Kiara Cruz 

¡La inscripción a la Escuela Nuestra Señora del 
Monte Carmelo ya está abierta! Ahora estamos 
aceptando solicitudes para el año escolar 2025- 
2026! La Escuela Nuestra Señora del Monte 
Carmelo ofrece una ambiente seguro y 
enriquecedor donde la fe está entretejida en el 
aprendizaje y las actividades diarias. Ahora 
inscribimos estudiantes desde kindergarten hasta 
6to grado. 
Para más información, por favor llame 732-775-
8989. ¡Únase a nuestra comunidad escolar donde 
la fe, el aprendizaje y. 

LES DOY  

UN MANDAMIENTO NUEVO 

amaos los unos a los otros 

mailto:diana@stmarkseagirt.com
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